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From: Ayres, Lisa Anne

Sent: Friday, 9 November 2018 12:40 PM

To: h

Subject: RE: Small business growth fund [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED]
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

-thanks for this this, who have you been talking to in Treasury and APRA about this?

Lisa Anne Ayres

Executive Director | Executive Office

Australian Competition & Consumer Commission
http://www.accc.qov.au

T: 03 9290 1980 | M: 0404 801493

E: lisaanne.ayres@accc.gov.au

= Please consider the environment before printing this email

The ACCC acknowledges the traditional owners and custodians of Country throughout
Australia and recognises their continuing connection to the land, sea and community.
We pay our respects to them and their cultures; and to their Elders past, present and future.

From: | @ 7ReAsuRY.GOv.AU>

Sent: Thursday, 8 November 2018 3:11 PM
To: Ayres, Lisa Anne <LisaAnne.Ayres@accc.gov.au>
Subject: RE: Small business growth fund [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED]

Hi Lisa Anne

Probably the best thing to forward on to your team is the link to the British version that was established by the
Banks over there. We are looking to do something similar here.

https://www.bgf.co.uk/

Senior Advisor Financial Services
Office of the Treasurer

The Hon. Josh Frydenberg MP
Parliament House, Canberra

From: Ayres, Lisa Anne [mailto:LisaAnne.Ayres@accc.gov.au]
Se y, 7 November 2018 10:50 AM

To:
Subject: Small business growth fund [SEC UNCLASSIFIED]
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I it 25 good chatting with you yesterday. When you get a chance can you please send me through
the details of who to speak to about the small business growth fund.

Thanks
Lisa Anne

Lisa Anne Ayres

Executive Director | Executive Office

Australian Competition & Consumer Commission
http://www.accc.gov.au

T: 03 9290 1980 | M: 0404 801493

E: lisaanne.ayres@accc.gov.au

b% Please consider the environment before printing this email

The ACCC acknowledges the traditional owners and custodians of Country throughout
Australia and recognises their continuing connection to the land, sea and community.
We pay our respects to them and their cultures; and to their Elders past, present and future.

Please Note: The information contained in this e-mail message and any attached files may be
confidential information and may also be the subject of legal professional privilege. If you are not
the intended recipient, any use, disclosure or copying of this e-mail is unauthorised. If you have
received this e-mail by error please notify the sender immediately by reply e-mail and delete all
copies of this transmission together with any attachments.






